
January 29, 2012 • Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Gratitude—A Lifetime of Christian Stewardship: 
Time, Talent, and Treasure Joyfully Given—Part III 

In this month of January, we continue to reflect upon Christian 
Stewardship, and reflect upon the meaning of the words, “Thank 
You.” 

Christian Stewardship is a way of living, living as Disciples of the 
Lord Jesus. Thus Christian Stewardship is, simply put, 
Discipleship. 

This weekend, at all our Eucharistic Celebrations, Andy, Jen and 
Adam Frost are present to give their “witness talk” about their 
journey with the Lord Jesus and their commitment to St. Thomas 
More Parish. 

As we take time, this month, to reflect upon the meaning of 
gratitude, we are mindful that our “Thank You” to God is 
expressed in and through our service to one another and to the 
wider community. 

Our “Thank You,” one to another, reminds us of our 
interconnectedness, the web of relationship and community that 
gives meaning to life. 

Christian Stewardship, lived on a daily basis, is the visible sign 
and acknowledgement of our dependence upon God and one 
another.  

Christian Stewardship is not just about the giving of time, talent, 
and treasure. It is also about receiving the gifts of time, talent, and 
treasure when the need arises in our lives. 

May our journey through Christian Stewardship this month 
remind all of us of our dependence upon God and one another. 
We are a part of the web of relationships, of the 
interconnectedness that gives meaning to life and helps us to be at 
peace. 

We close out this month with the Groundbreaking Ceremony at 
2:00pm on Sunday, January 29. Bishop Brom will be present to 
lead us in this celebration which is now the most significant event 
in the history of our Parish as we break ground for our Permanent 
Church and Parish Offices. 

Our dreams are closer than ever to becoming our reality! Let us 
all give thanks to God and to all who have helped in any way, 
especially all the Parishioners of St. Thomas More over the years, 
who supported all the efforts that will soon bring us into our 
Permanent Church and Parish Offices. 

For all that has been—“Thank You!” For all that will be—“Yes!” 
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